Notice of Public Hearing
The Village of Johnson hereby provides notice of a public hearing being held pursuant to 24 VSA §4385 and §4444 for the purpose of hearing public comments concerning the proposed Johnson Enhanced Energy Plan, which is an amendment to Johnson’s Municipal Development Plan.
The public hearing has been scheduled for:
DATE:

February 11, 2019 at 6:30 p.m.

PLACE:

Johnson Municipal Offices
Statement of Purpose:
The public hearing is being held to solicit public comments regarding the proposed Johnson Enhanced Energy Plan, which will apply to both the Town and Village of Johnson.
Section Headings (abbreviated)

Current Energy Consumption
Energy Consumption by Sectors

Energy Efficiency and Conservation

Renewable Energy Generation

Siting of Renewable Energy Facilities
Location where full text may be examined:
Copies of the full text of the proposed Johnson Enhanced Energy Plan can be obtained at the Johnson Municipal Offices, 293 Lower Main Street West, Johnson, VT.  A copy is also available for inspection during regular business hours at the offices of the Lamoille County Planning Commission, 52 Portland St., Morrisville, VT.

